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Jeff Barron

From: BJ Kristiansen <bj.kristiansen@wyo.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 12:47 PM
To: Jeff Barron
Subject: FW: FW: TFN 6 2/025 Round 3 Comments Addenda

Jeff,

As you can see, Matt accepted your updated MP language concerning his question 124.  All we have left is the bond
calculation, which Doug is waiting for, and the legal stuff with the AG’s office.  I am also finishing up my AVF
determination and should be done by the middle to end of next week.  We are drawing to a close of this phase of the
permitting process.

-bj

From: Matthew Kunze [mailto:matthew.kunze@wyo.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 11:27 AM
To: BJ Kristiansen <bj.kristiansen@wyo.gov>
Subject: Re: FW: TFN 6 2/025 Round 3 Comments Addenda

Bj,

Yes, the response to Comment MK124 is accepted.

Matt

----------------------------------------------------
Matt Kunze
Surface Water Hydrologist, Division Services
Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality, Land Quality Division
200 West 17th Street, Lower Level
Cheyenne, WY 82002
307-777-7055

On Wed, Dec 30, 2015 at 11:23 AM, BJ Kristiansen <bj.kristiansen@wyo.gov> wrote:

Matt,

Check this text to see if it addresses your comment 124 issues.  I highlighted the areas that appear to comply
with your request.  Ignore the page numbers since I deleted some of the pages for size reasons. Let me know if
this suffices.  You are the only reviewer left, other than Andrew with the surface use issues.  This is, for all
intents and purposes, a Round 4 action.  Please reply through this email and I will use it as the narrative for the
final document package.
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-bj

From: Jeff Barron [mailto:jbarron@wwcengineering.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 9:29 AM
To: BJ Kristiansen <bj.kristiansen@wyo.gov>
Subject: TFN 6 2/025 Round 3 Comments Addenda

BJ,

Below find Matt Kunze comment 124 and our response.  Section MP.6.1 has been updated and a reference to
section MP.6.1 has been added to section MP.8.

MK124

MP.8 Water Use

5. This section has been revised in this round to remove groundwater wells as a source of water for the mine. As shown in the
new Table MP.8-I, surface water rights are now expected to provide 227,000 gpd, or 69 percent of the mine's water use. In the
text, please provide further discussion on how and where these surface water rights will be obtained. For example, are these
existing surface water rights that the mine already has rights to, and if so where are the rights located? The Mine Plan PHC
(Section MP.6.1) also needs revised as this new plan for water use has not been analyzed for any effect on decreasing surface
water quantity. (MDK)

Response:  Text has been updated as requested (see attached .doc)

Jeff Barron, P.E. | Project Manager

1849 Terra Avenue | Sheridan, WY 82801

Tel 307-672-0761 | Cell 307-751-1427

www.wwcengineering.com
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E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction
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Act and may be disclosed to third parties.




